
 
 
 
New River Middle School 
3100 Riverland Road 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33312 
SAC/SAF meeting held in the Media Center 4:30pm 
 
SAF Meeting Agenda – March 5, 2025 
 

1.  Introduction 
2. CAA Meeting Update 
3. Old Business 
4. New Business/Parent Questions 

 



 
New River Middle School 
3100 Riverland Rod 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33312 
SAC/SAF Meeting held in the Media Center 4:30pm 
 
SAF Meeting Minutes – March 5, 2025 
 
Central Area Advisory Meeting held on February 19th update: 
 
Browardschools.com website and all individual school websites will be getting a facelift. 
Each individual school website will have Pride Points in the Banner.  Most of the webpages will 
be controlled and updated by the district.  Each school should have a content manager to 
update the individual school calendar and homepage. There will be a small focus group for 
feedback.  If you want to give feedback or be part of the focus group, go to 
www.browardschools.com/webfeedback 
 
There will be an April workshop to discuss and update the Policy 5090 Code of conduct.  The 
current revision has shortened the policy from 100 pages to 48 pages by streamlining and 
removing duplications.  Sections that have been added are 1) Social media posts made by a 
student outside of school can still bring school discipline.  2) Cell phone policy added 3) Change 
to the discipline matrix for fighting. 
The chair asked us to remind all stakeholders that showing up to these board meetings and 
voicing our opinions is very important.  The board sees the same faces each meeting so if you 
have the time you can find the meeting agendas and times on the website.  Last week the 
board voted to lessen the time each chair is allowed to hold a position and also lessen the 
number of committees one person can be a part of.  The problem is that schools have a hard 
time finding enough parents to be a part of these committees and represent individual schools. 
 
School Choice window #2 will open April 1st. 
 
Acceptance emails for window #1 will be sent out the week of March 10th. 
 
 




